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DATE: 6th March, 2023 

RE: Freestanding Toilet Block 

To whom it may Concern, 

I am writing on behalf of the Committee of Management in regards to the toilet block located south of the 
netball courts.  

The Committee of Management are in strong support of the removal of the toilet block and be relocated 
to the Hopetoun Go Kart Club.  

These facilities are currently not used and are no longer required at the Hopetoun Recreation Reserve. 
Ideally the toilet block would be removed so we could make better use of this space for our main 
userbody, Southern Mallee Giants Football and Netball Club.  

I hope that our recommendation and support for the removal of the toilets is successful. 

Regards  

Trudi Cook 
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